OCTA

COMMITTEE TRANSMITTAL
October 9, 2017

To: Members of the Board of Directors
From: Laurena Weingrt, rk of the Board
Subject: 2018 Long-Range Transportation Plan - Proposed Scenarios

Regional Planning and Highways Committee Meeting of October 2, 2017

Present: Directors Delgleize, Do, Donchak, M. Murphy, and Nelson
Absent: Directors Spitzer and Steel

Committee Vote

This item was passed by the Members present.

Committee Recommendation

Direct staff to return by February 2018 with modeling analysis for the proposed
scenarios.
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